
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends of the Pumpkin Festival: 

 

It’s our 43rd Annual Festival & we are “Letting Our Spirit 
Show” Tuscola County! 

 
The Pumpkin Festival Board is busy planning the 2024 Festival, which is set to take place 
Thursday, October 3 - Sunday, October 6.  
 

Many exciting events are being planned, such as the return of events like the Monster 
Truck Rides, Crowning of the Prince and Princess, Cutest Baby Contest and much more.   
 
There will also be the food vendors and of course, pumpkin pies, the popular FREE Car 
and Motorcycle Show, and FREE Children’s Activities.  On Sunday, there will be “the 
Grand Parade” ! 
 

To help offset the many expenses incurred for all of the activities and the pies, we still rely 

upon your continued support to offer the FREE, family filled activities and events.  

 

Enclosed please find the Sponsorship Commitment Form. We ask that the form and your 

payment be returned to us no later than Friday, June 28, 2024  so that we may proceed 

with further planning and advertising for the events.  

 

ON BEHALF OF THE 2024 PUMPKIN FESTIVAL BOARD, WE THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT AND ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO A WONDERFUL 

2024 FALL FESTIVAL. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the                      

Tuscola County Pumpkin Festival at (989) 325-5323. 

 

 


